
 

 

YARS 3 March 2015 Meeting 

 

 

Explorit Science Center 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: Gary Matteson WA6TQJ, Vice-President Bob Close KK6DUW, Secretary 

Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG, and Treasurer Ben Norman WA6NIK. 

 

Members: Max Butterfield KG6PIX, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Jan Overacker 

KC6ZKS, Steve Overacker WA6HAM, and Bill Ragsdale K6KN. 

 

Guests Present: Steve Hartzell W6WBO and Joel McAllister KK6IQR. 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ with 

self-introductions all around. Meeting turned over to Vice-President Bob 

Close KK6DUW. 

 

February minutes and December 2014 minutes approved on a motion by Rick 

N6KLB and seconded by Max Butterfield KG6PIX WA6HAM. 

 

Old Business: 

YARS and MVRC Workgroup – Rick Littlefield N6KLB reported that a lawyer 

would advise regarding the YARS and MVRC merger.  

UCDARC – Alison Kent KI6IMU not present. 

K6JRB Repeater - Rick Littlefield N6KLB reported that no further work had 

been done on the K6JRB repeater to resolve the problem which necessitated 

the transmitter pl encode being disabled.   

Princess Challenge – Appropriateness of amateur radio participation 

discussed. 

Bill Ragsdale K6KN gave a program on Navassa DXpedition.  

Meeting adjourned approximately 2030 hrs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


